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Erin Donnay 
MN Delegate 
St. Anthony 743 
erin.donnay@gmail.com 

On page 2, add periods at the end of 2nd and 3rd 
recommendations. 

On page 3, Michigan, Minnesota & South Dakota - add 
comma between MI and MN.  Add period at the end of the 
recommendation. 

On Page 7, 2nd recommendation - add “s” to Forester 
members in 2 places in Be It Resolved and Resolution. 

On Page 8, add “s” to Forester members in 1 place in Be It 
Resolved. 

Thank you for your comment. We 
appreciate the time and effort you spent 
in reviewing the report. Since your 
comments reflect a typographical, 
grammatical, punctuation, or numerical 
change, the Committee has made the 
correction and will be reflected in the 
final Committee Report. 

Greg Cass 
WI Delegate 
St. Mary 1763 
gregcassjr@gmail.com 

I have reviewed the preliminary Resolutions/Petitions 
Committee report and support their conclusions.  I 
specifically support and encourage the resolutions from 
Minnesota regarding court mergers and how court finances 
are handled in that situation.  It is important to not use a 
holding court unless necessary and for the accepting court  
to receive some consideration for the additional members. 

Thank you for your comment. We 
appreciate the time and effort you spent 
in reviewing the report. As stated in the 
Committees recommendation, this matter 
is being referred to the High Court. 

Carol Anders 
IL Delegate 
St. Procopius 443 
cmanders444@yahoo.com 

I just have a question: What does it mean when it's said 
“Refer to the High Court” regarding a petition? Will there still 
be discussion about the issue, or is it simply handed over to 
the High Court to handle or not? 

Thank you for your comment. We 
appreciate the time and effort you spent 
in reviewing the report. Matters that are 
referred to the High Court are done 
because they are either legal or By Law 
requirements. All recommendations are 
subject to discussion at the National 
Convention. 


